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Dear Global Compact team, 
 
 
Since 2002 we publish annual sustainability reports, and as committed Global Compacts 
signatories, we publish these as our COP. 2014, we will release our sustainability report one 
week later than last year, which is why we kindly ask you for granting a grace period. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Hendrik Alpen 
 


